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WASHINGTONPUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM

P.O. Box'968 ~ 3000 Geotge Washington Way ~ Richland, Washington 99352C968 ~ (509) 372-5000

July 11, 1994
G02-94-158

Docket No. 50-397

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: WNP-2, OPERATING LICENSE NPF-21
CYCLE 10 CORE OPERATING LIMITSREPORT (COLR)

Reference: Letter GO2-94-108 dated May 10, 1993, JV Parrish (SS) to NRC, "Request for
Amendment to Stability and Power/Flow Sections of the Technical Specifications"

The Supply System is submitting the COLR 94-10, Revision 0, in accordance with the
requirements of WNP-2 Technical Specification 6.9.3.4. The operating limits in the COLR
resulting from the Cycle 10 reload and licensing analyses have been evaluated against the criteria
of 10CFR50.59. No unreviewed safety questions were identified and no changes to the
Technical Specifications that would need approval of the NRC prior to implementation are
necessary. The COLR has been reviewed and approved by the WNP-2 Plant Operating
Committee.

The reference requested a change to the power to flow maps contained within the Technical
Specifications. However, prior approval of this change is not required in order to implement
the limits specified in COLR 94-10, Revision 0.

Ifyou should have any questions, please contact me or P.R. Bemis at (509) 377-4027 as soon
as possible.

Sincerely

'
. V. Parrish (Mail Drop 1023)

Assistant Managing Director, Operations

MGE/kd
Attachments

CC: NRC Sr. Resident Inspector - 901A
DL Williams - BPA/399

NS Reynolds - Winston & Strawn
JW Clifford - NRC
LJ Callan - NRC RIV
KE Perkins, Jr. - NRC RIV, Walnut Creek Attic Office

9407290054 9407<>
PDR ADOCK 05000397
P PDR



I,

gW


